
                                                 November 2017 

      

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
  1 Breakfast Day! 

 Ham egg and Cheese 
English muffins, with hash 
browns. 

2  Sloppy Joes 
With a side of waffle fries 
and veggies. Warm berry 
custard. 

3  Pizza Day 
Whole wheat dough 
Meatball, bacon, or cheese 
With fresh veggies. 

6   Pasta Day! 
 Cheese stuffed baked 
manicotti. With blush sauce 
and a side of broccoli. 
 
 
 

7  Taco Day! 
Shredded chicken, brown 
rice, black beans, cheddar 
cheese, sour cream lettuce 
and salsa, with tortilla chips. 

8  Breakfast Day! 
Biscuits with Sausage and 
gravy. Vanilla yogurt 
parfaits. 

9  BBQ Chicken Breasts. 
With Mac and cheese, 
cornbread and green beans. 

10  Pizza Day 
Whole wheat dough 
Meatball, bacon, or cheese 
with fresh veggies. 

13  Pasta Day! 
    Lasagna 
With ricotta, parmesan, and 
mozzarella cheese, layered 
with marinara sauce and 
noodles. Side of steamed 
veggies. 

14  Enchiladas 
Stuffed with beef and 
cheese served over rice. 
And sweet corn cake. 

15  Breakfast Day! 
Fresh baked blueberry 
muffins, bacon, egg, and 
cheese frittata. 

16  Baked Turkey 
Mashed potatoes, gravy, 
green beans, stuffing, and 
cranberry sauce, with warm 
rolls. And pumpkin pie! 

17  Pizza Day 
Whole wheat dough 
Meatball, bacon, or cheese 
with fresh veggies. 

20 
 
 
No School 

21 
 
 
No school 

22 
 
 
No School 

23 
 
 
No School 

24 
 
 
No School 
 
 

27  Pasta Day! 
Rattatoulie pasta 
With diced veggies, olive oil, 
spices and marinara.  

28  Chicken Nachos 
Cheddar cheese, lettuce, 
salsa, sour cream, black 
beans, and rice. 
 
 

29  Breakfast Day! 
Pancakes, hash browns  
scrambled eggs and turkey 
sausage. 

30  Student Choice Day! 
 
Lunch is announced on 
Monday! 

 


